
1500   15th   Street   

Douglas,   Arizona   85607   

January   13,   2021  

  

To   Whom   It   May   Concern:   

  

I   am   pleased   to   recommend   Aiden   Rodriguez   to   your   athletic   program.   I   have   known   

Aiden   since   he   was   a   student   in   my   seventh   grade   English   class.   He   has   always   been   a   

dedicated   student   who   strives   for   excellence   in   sports   and   academics.   His   positive   

attitude   in   class   was   especially   evident   this   year   in   my   hybrid   online   sophomore   English   

class.   Though   we   have   struggled   throughout   the   last   few   months   with   online   learning,   

Aiden   has   not   missed   one   class   nor   has   he   failed   to   perform   less   than   admirably.   

  

As   a   student   athlete,   Aiden   will   bring   your   sports   program   two   things:   dedication   and   

perseverance.   No   matter   what   you   ask   of   him,   Aiden   will   do   his   best   to   achieve   the   task.   

HIs   commitment   to   baseball   has   been   evident   throughout   his   entire   high   school   and   

middle   school   career.   I   have   no   doubt   that   he   will   be   a   valuable   addition   to   your   program.   

  

  If   you   have   any   further   questions,   please   feel   free   to   contact   me   at   (520)   364-3462   

during   the   school   day   or   by   email   at   cfredrickson@douglasschools.org.     

  

Sincerely,   

  

Chaelyn   L.   Fredrickson   


